

## City of Cleveland Memorandum Frank G. Jackson, Mayor

FILE NO. 607-2021

TO:

Patricia J. Britt, Clerk of Council

Cleveland City Council

FROM:

Sharon Dumas, Director

Department of Finance

DATE:

July 28, 2017

**SUBJECT:** 

Acceptance of Gift -

Cleveland Community Police Commission Common Ground Event

In accordance with C.O. Section 121.05 and 121.06, the Cleveland Community Police Commission is advising Council of the acceptance of a gift under \$10,000 from the Cleveland Foundation. The Cleveland Foundation has agreed to donate \$250 to support food purchases at the Cleveland Community Police Commission's Common Ground Event.

Common Ground is a community conversation sponsored by The Cleveland Foundation to bring Cuyahoga County residents together to meet connect and discuss what can be done together to create a more equitable and resilient Greater Cleveland. The event will take place on Friday July 30<sup>th</sup> at Spaces Gallery 2900 Detroit Ave., Cleveland. The Common Ground event will be a guided discussion hosted by the Cleveland Community Police Commission in conjunction with the Cleveland Foundation.

GLEUFI AND CATY OD INC.

TH JUL 29 2021 ou 1/51 "

CTTY OF FREE A FOR ALL COLOR



July 28, 2021

The Honorable Frank G. Jackson Mayor City of Cleveland 601 Lakeside Avenue, Room 227 Cleveland, OH 44114

Dear Mayor Jackson:

We are pleased to inform you that the Cleveland Foundation has authorized a distribution to the City of Cleveland. By accepting the check, you agree to use the funds as detailed below.

Requests to modify this must be approved in advance by the Foundation. Any funds not expended for the purpose agreed to, must be returned to the Foundation.

Common Ground Support - Cleveland Community Police Commission

Common Ground expenses for food and refreshments.

Reimbursement will be made following the event upon receipt of

invoices showing costs incurred.

Amount:

\$250.00

Period:

Grant Purpose:

06/01/2021 - 08/31/2021

Payment/s (On or About):

After July 30

\$250.00

Program Officer/Director:

Michael Murphy

We wish you every success in your Common Ground discussion.

Sincerely,

Michael Murphy

Chief Marketing Officer